
February 6, 1973 

Mr. Dikr n H. Koumjian 
600 Hilt n Avenue 
Catonsville, Md. 21228 

Dear r. Koumjian: 

We are e tremely grateful for your willi gness 
to be a t. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a S eward. We 
hope thi will be a beginning in establi bing true 
stewards ip in our Church. 

A special lapel in is being prepared fo Stewardst 
as soon &s they are ready we will be verr pleased 
to send you one which we earnestly hope v ou will 
wear. 

It is our hope that you will renew your tewardship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

JA:aa Jack Antreassi n 
encl/rec #15943 


